State of Wisconsin\ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES

WISCONSIN
DEPT. OF NATURAL RESOURCES

Lake Michigan District Headquarters
1125 N. Military Avenue

P.O. Box 10448
Carroll D, Besadny Green Bay, WI 54307-0448
Secretary . TELEPHONE # (414)492-5921

TELEFAX # (414)492-5913

August 6, 1992

Ms. Jackie Powell

Fort Howard Corporation
1919 S. Broadway

Green Bay, WI 54304

Subject: Closure of Case #05-01051, Fort Howard Corporation, 1919 S. Broadway, Green Bay, WI

Dear Ms. Powell:

The Department of Natural Resources Lake Michigan District Case Closure Committee has completed a review of
the above referenced case. I apologize that the large number of petroleum leak cases has prevented us from
addressing this matter more quickly. This panel reviews environmental remediation cases for a compliance with
state laws, standards, and guidelines to maintain consistency in the closeout of cases. At this time, it appears that
actions have been taken to the extent practical to restore the environment and minimize the harmful effects from this
discharge to the air, lands and waters of this state.

However, this letter does not grant exoneration of yourself nor any future owners from future decisions regarding
this site or impacts which may be discovered and traced to be caused by the past or future activities at this site.

The Department appreciates your efforts to protect and restore the environment. If you have any questions, please
feel free to contact me at 414-492-5921.

Sincerely,
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Charlene F. Pribyl, Program Assistant
Leaking Underground Storage Tank Unit

cc: Jeffrey LaViolette, Robert E. Lee & Associates, 2825 S. Webster Avenue, P.O. Box 2100, Green Bay, WI

54306-2100
Fort Howard Corporation Case File #05-01051



